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Special Thanks
Funding partially provided by 
Metro, a partner in our community.

Trench Restoration
May 22 - 24, 2023

TRENCH WORK
Beverly Hills Water trench restoration will take place on 
Melrose Ave between La Cienega Blvd and Croft Ave from 
Monday, May 22, 2023 through Wednesday, May 24, 2023. 
Parking will be removed on the north side of Melrose Ave and 
traffic lanes will be closed and/or shifted to accommodate the 
work area, provide access, and maintain safety. 

No parking where posted.
Traffic lanes reduced and/or shifted.
One lane of traffic in each direction.

WORK SCHEDULE
Mon.,        May. 22, 2023; 8AM - 5PM 
Tues.,        May. 23, 2023; 8AM - 5PM  
Wed.,        May. 24, 2023; 8AM - 5PM   

NO PARKING


